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Comments: To Bryan West, Project Manager, Cibola National Forest, USFS,

This public comment is in opposition of the proposed project, "Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985."

The decision not to consult the Pueblo people as well as the EPA because it is "believed" that this will be low

impact is irresponsible beyond belief. The mountain should not be destroyed and turned into a metal eyesore

seemingly for only its own end. The forest service should be more interested in protecting the land from this sort

of uncaring development, and the project should be rejected.


